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Hello my name is Jordan Smith, my wife and I have been caregivers in Maine since 
2010. While I theoretically support this bill I cannot 100%. We can’t allow this while 
OCP is claiming any gathering or events with caregivers non compliant. There needs 
to be a medical counterpart to this bill allowing explicitly for caregivers to be allowed
to run similar businesses catering to medical patients. I would not want to see the 
rules exactly the same but medical operators should have similar rights in this regard. 
Thank you so much for your time. 


